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  On Friday, April 6th, I attended the NHASEA Annual Law Day.  School Law attorneys from the  
firms of Wadleigh Starr & Peters and Drummond and Woodsum presented on timely topics 
impacting special education from the perspective of legal precedent and recommendations for 
procedure based on recent court rulings.   

 
  Topics reviewed included “Addiction and Disability”, “When a Parent is not Apparent”, 
“Addressing School Avoidance”, and “Navigating Out-of- District Placements”. As always, the 
conference was very informative, providing guidance on procedural “pit-falls” to avoid and 
appropriate pro-active measures to insure compliance with legal standards while meeting the 
increasing needs of students and families. 

 
 
 
  On Wednesday, April 11th, the RISE staff are hosting a Meet and Greet at LCS.  This is an 
opportunity for parents of some of our older RISE students to meet with parents of students 
who are new to the RISE program and for all parents to informally chat with staff.  Through 
these efforts, we hope to provide support to all families who are navigating the diagnosis of 
Autism and appropriate school programming for their children. 

    
  
   

 
   
   
 
   Respectfully Submitted, 
 
   Betty Moore 
   Director of Student Support Services 
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